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Hermann Library to hold Story Time

each Thursday for pre-schoolers

The Hermann Library is holding
a Story Time for pre-schoolers each
Thursday morning. The sessions
start at 10 am. and last approxi-
mately 45 minutes.

Sheri Hausmann, branch super-
visor of the Hermann Library, con-
ducts the Story Times. Each week,
Ms. Hausmann shares a variety of
picture books with the children.

Some of the stories are old

favorites such as “The Cat in the
Hat” by Dr. Seuss and “Good Night
Moon” by Margaret Wise Brown.
Others are by more recent authors
such as Bill Martin, Robert
Munsch, Lisa Campbell Ernst and
Nancy Tafuri. One thing is certain,
the children will have a good time.

The Hermann Library is located
at 113 East Fourth Street. For more
information, please call the library
at 486-2024.
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